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What's New

Spring is upon us which means we are nearing the end of another successful year for
Back Pack Blessings! Check out the important dates below so you are aware of our
service schedule around Spring Break and Summer time.

After all of the trials and tribulations of the past three years - little things like COVID,
supply chain disruptions, COVID Omicron, inflation, and relocation to a new home,
etc. - all seems much quieter on the Back Pack Blessings front these days! Our
redesigned website is approaching its second birthday; our volunteer management
system is approaching its first birthday; and we have been in our new building for 3
full months, now! Thanks to our amazing volunteers and generous donors, we not
only managed to get through these difficult times, we also made some improvements
and regained sound footing for the foreseeable future.

Of course, there will always be challenges, and we're still fighting food interruptions
as well as significantly higher costs. But, with God's help, the Back Pack Blessings
Board is charting our future course and has a few upgrades in mind.
We're always interested in your thoughts and inputs on what we could do differently
or better, so please be sure to email us at backpackblessingsmb@gmail.com with
your suggestions.

Welcome Aboard, Erin!

Please join us in
welcoming Erin Poole as
the newest Back Pack
Blessings Crew Leader!
We'd say let us introduce
vou, but Erin has been an
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